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Planning Dept.

I am a resident of Celandine Avenue, just of New Hey Road close to where the planned Lidl store
would be situated.

I want to voice my pleasure at this proposal regardless of the many opposing voices you have
received.

We are pensioners and at the moment travel out of the area to shop at Aldi or Lidl where prices
are cheaper.  For us, and many like us this store would be a real benefit as it is within walking
distance of our home.  We have found that the products on sale are equally as good as those in
the likes of Sainsbury which is our local shop.  We could never afford to do our main shop there.

So we would in favour of Lidl’s plans to build locally.

Yours faithfully




